

Monte Fireworks

From Sunny Sanoff <twinsuns@sbcglobal.net>

Date Tue 1/7/2025 5:54 PM

To City Council < citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear Capitola City Council members;

Please update the Montefireworks. The loud noises, the smoke, the smell, the dreadful sounds, the pollution, and the garbage left behind affecting people, animals, and ocean life, are really unacceptable on every level.

Many cities and businesses have switched to a different kind of fireworks, those not based using gunpowder, but rather those using silent digital fireworks.

There is so much emphasis placed on green this and climate change that, and yet Capitola continues using outdated fireworks.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sunny Sanoff

about:blank 1/1